South Shore Educational Collaborative

75 Abington Street Hingham, MA 02043 www.ssec.org



Phone: 781-749-7518 Fax: 781-740-0784 E-mail: info@ssec.org

To:

Collaborative Board Members

From:

Richard L. Reino, Executive Director

Date:

March 9, 2020

Subject:

Board of Directors Meeting on Friday, March 13, 2020 at 8:30 a.m.

1. Acceptance of the minutes from the January 24, 2020 meeting.

Vote needed

2. Acceptance of the financial summary and budget update.

Vote needed

3. Approval of director of student services being a supervising teacher for Stonehill College students' teacher residency for a course being held at SSEC.

Vote needed

- 4. Discussion of the FY 2021 budget.
- 5. K-9 search discussion.
- 6. Vote to waive a provision in the SSEC Agreement to allow the budget to be voted on at the May 1, 2020 meeting.

Vote needed

7. Update on SSEC including the addition of Whitman Hanson Regional School District as a member district.

Vote needed

- 8. SSEC school calendar for 2020-2021, including board meeting dates (revised).
- 9. Professional Development and Curriculum update.
- 10. Other items

The South Shore Educational Collaborative serves Braintree, Cohasset, Hingham, Hull, Marshfield, Milton, Norwell, Quincy, Randolph, Scituate, and Weymouth.